FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to you under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information regarding the staffing of registered nurses within your organisation:
1. The total number of Registered Nurses employed by your organization.

2. Please provide this information by headcount. However, if headcount data is unavailable, Whole-Time Equivalent (WTE) figures would suffice.

The Council the information you have asked for.

We just have one full time post requiring a Registered Nurse, our Community Infection Prevention Control nurse.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
